[image: image2.jpg]




January 6, 2010
Via DIS
Ms. Renee Jenkins
Secretary of Commission

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 13th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793
RE:
Interexchange tariff Revision Access Point, Inc.


Docket No. 09-1921-TP-ATA

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

Enclosed for filing please find the original copy of this letter requesting the withdrawal of the tariff revision filed December 8, 2009 under the above docket.  The Company will refile at a later date. 
Any questions you may have regarding this letter may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3001 or via e-mail to tforte@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
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Thomas M. Forte
Consultant to Access Point, Inc.

Enclosures

TMF/rg

cc:
Jason Brown, Access Point (email only)
file:
Access Point - OH IXC 
tms:
OHi0902a
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